
 
 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I am wriƟng to highly recommend Farzad for any soŌware development posiƟon he may be 
seeking. Farzad has been an invaluable member of the Saveeye team from August 2024 through 
January 2025, where he has consistently demonstrated excepƟonal skill, dedicaƟon, and reliability. 

He has worked a total of 640 hours during this period.  

During his tenure with us, Farzad has worked extensively with a variety of technologies, including 
Django, AWS Lambda funcƟons, and IoT Core. His experƟse in these areas has been instrumental in 
developing and maintaining our robust soluƟons. Farzad's ability to quickly grasp complex concepts 
and apply them effecƟvely has significantly contributed to the success of our projects. 

Farzad has shown remarkable responsibility and leadership in his role. He has taken on significant 
responsibiliƟes, ensuring that our soluƟons are not only funcƟonal but also scalable and efficient. 
His proacƟve approach and problem-solving skills have made him a go-to resource for the team. 

In addiƟon to his technical abiliƟes, Farzad is a team player who communicates effecƟvely and 
collaborates well with others. His posiƟve aƫtude and willingness to help his colleagues have 
fostered a producƟve and supporƟve work environment. 

I am confident that Farzad will be a valuable asset to any organizaƟon he joins. His technical 
experƟse, combined with his dedicaƟon and collaboraƟve spirit, make him an outstanding 
candidate for any soŌware development role. 

Sincerely, 

 

Erik Hougaard 
CEO 
Saveeye ApS 

 erik@saveeye.dk


